Join us at the 1st PTO Meeting of the school year

Want to help support St. Anne's students and faculty? Become a part of the PTO!

Our mission is to support the faculty in their mission to provide an excellent education to our students. To nurture the love of Christ and each other in the hearts of all. To foster an environment that is a wonderful place to learn and work. To cultivate a culture that is welcoming and loving to students, faculty, families and the greater community.

What does the PTO do?

Volunteers Educational support

Fundraising Parental support

Community building/events Service to the greater community

The PTO currently has a few positions that we are looking for Parents to fill.

President or Co-President: We are looking for someone to serve as the PTO President or Co-President. This entails organizing PTO meetings, providing support for all project heads, being the hub of communication, and overseeing projects. YOU must be a parent or community member.

Vice President: This position helps to support the President and fills in during their absence. YOU must be a parent or community member.

Other volunteers: We are also looking for individuals that would be interested in helping with special projects that support the school. Some examples are the Jog-a-thon, Christmas service project, and Catholic Schools week activities.

Please plan to attend this kick-off meeting on Thursday, November 4th at 6pm to learn more. This is a great opportunity to contribute to the success of St. Anne's school, faculty and students. The meeting will be held in the KYC room (behind the parish office) or you can join via Zoom (the Zoom link will be sent out prior to the meeting).

If you have questions email Mindy Ellerman at pto@stannegp.com